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Public Education Commission Schedules a Revocation Hearing for DEAP Charter School Friday, October 13, 2017

in Santa Fe 
SANTA FE – The New Mexico Public Education Commission (PEC) has scheduled a revocation hearing  for Dził Ditł'ooí School of Empowerment Action and Perseverance (DEAP) Charter School for                                    Friday, October 13, 2017 in Mabry Hall of the Jerry Apodaca Education building, 300 Don Gaspar, Santa Fe, NM 87501 beginning at 1:30 p.m.                      
The purpose of the hearing is to take evidence concerning the Notice of Intent to Revoke the Charter issued against Dził Ditł'ooí School of Empowerment Action and Perseverance (DEAP) located in Navajo, NM. 
The PEC may go into executive session after the evidentiary hearing pursuant to NMSA 1978, 10-15-1(H)(3). Any final action taken by the PEC will be taken after the PEC executive session is over and will be done in open session. 

The hearing will be limited to testimony and evidence related to the reasons for revocation only. The PEC will take statements from the public at the hearing, however reasonable time restrictions will be placed on participation. 

For more information or accommodations, call the NMPED Charter School Offices at 827-6909.
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